
      
 
 

KITTITAS COUNTY 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO:  All Staff 
FROM:  Public Works Plan Review Team 
DATE:  September 30, 2021 
SUBJECT: SX-21-00016 Hart 

Public Works has reviewed the Shoreline Exemption Application.  Please see comments 
below: 
 
The building site is located within the 100-year floodplain and will need to comply with KCC 
Chapter 14.08 (Flood Damage Prevention). Depending on site-specific elevation data, this 
location may be eligible for removal by FEMA from the special flood hazard area.  
Please contact the Kittitas County Floodplain Manager at 509-962-7523 for additional 
information. 
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